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Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 
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Andrii 

10A 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

It has been a short half term and  we have fitted a lot in! I would like to congratulate the following students: 
 

• Well done to Zahair and Leo for their performances in the Barnet Trampolining Competition on Tuesday.  

• Well done to Emanuele for his wonderful rendition of 'Hoist the Colours' from the Pirates of the Caribbean in 

our Celebration Assembly. 

• Well done to Aalliyah and Niket who took part in the Jack Petchey Regional Finals hosted by FBS. 

• Student Parliament: special congratulations to Laura and Kai for presenting to governors about the student 

survey on behaviour.  

• New Views Project: Julia, Caiden, Anji, Ashton, Lily, Violet and Sheriayah have been working hard since       

October and this has involved them creating a 30 minute play. 

 

Work Experience will begin the week starting 13 May 2024. More information will follow next half term. 

Have a lovely half term 
 

Ms S Thomas  

Head of Year 10/Assistant Head Teacher 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Something has clicked and the vast majority of year 11 students have realised that now is the time to 

make a difference. Many of the year group are working extremely hard in and out of lessons and making 

fantastic progress.  
 

There are revision classes happening throughout the half term so please ensure you have seen all the   

information posted on Firefly. 
 

Prom tickets are on sale via ParentPay. Details for the Year-book have been sent via ParentPay.  

I wish you all a restful half term break and look forward to seeing the year group for another brilliant half 

term. 
 

Ms C Morgan 

Head of Year 11 

Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 

 

      11A                       11B              11C                         11D              11E                              11F 

  

 

 

 

 

   Head of Year Award        Head Teacher’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

Sienna 

 

 

Ali 

 

 

Ishak 

 

 

Mateos 

 

 

Layla 

 

 

Shehrezad 

Eleni 

11A 

Krysiah 

11C 



 
Key Stage 4 News Bulletin Spring Term 1 



 

 
     

  Key Stage 4 News Bulletin  
Spring Term 1 

Dates to Remember 

26 February to 22 March   Year 10 Tenner Challenge  

26 March    Parent and Staff Book Club 

27 March     Dance Show  

28 March    Last day of Term 

15 April      First day of Summer Term 1 

For a more comprehensive list of dates, please visit the school website: www.friern.barnet.sch.uk  

Wellbeing for students 

Please refer to the wellbeing page on our school website:  

Support for Mental Health and Wellbeing - Friern Barnet School -  

On Firefly you will find information and resources to support mental health, click on the link for further  

information:  link 

Gentle Reminder  

Just a reminder to parents/carers,  if you are driving your child to and from school please do not use Hemington 

Avenue. We kindly ask parents/carers to drop off their child at the back gate on Crescent Road.  

Follow FBS on Twitter and Instagram                 

From Student Services 

Absence 

Please report your child’s absence each day by 8.45am, clearly stating their name, form class and reason for ab-

sence.  

You can either call 020 8368 2777 and press Option 1 ‘To report your child absent’ or email:  

attendance@friern.barnet.sch.uk 

For medical or other appointments during the school day, notification is required in advance.  Routine appoint-

ments/check-ups should be made out of school hours wherever possible.  

Non-medical absences 

Permission for all non-medical absences must be authorised by Mr Robinson, Assistant Head Teacher. Please fill 

in a leave of absence form and email it, in advance, to school@friern.barnet.sch.uk  APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-

LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-23.24.pdf (friern.barnet.sch.uk)  

http://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/support-for-mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/resilient-schools
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-23.24.pdf
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-23.24.pdf

